Health Center closed

The Fairbanks Alaska Native
Health Center will be closed
Tuesday, September 25, thru
Thursday, September 27. The
staff will be attending a Training
Course.

Medical emergencies will be
treated in the emergency room
at Fairbanks Memorial Hospital.

The pharmacy will be open
from 3:30 - 5:30 pm to fill
prescriptions.

The Dental Clinic will be open
from 3:30 - 4:30 pm to treat
dental emergencies.

Clients are asked to call
452-2131 should an emergency
come up to contact an ANHS
staff member during the con-
ference.

Health Service employees said
this training should help improve
service to patients.




